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Comments: I am opposed to the proposed mountain coaster. A ride such as this belongs in an amusement park,

not in an already heavily-used forest environment. I do not see that there is a need to provide another passive

Sandia experience. Visitors can already ride the tram or drive to the crest. The landscape need not be further

cluttered with a structure such as the proposed coaster.


